ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

Act justly, love tenderly, walk humbly with your God



September 2021

Dear Headteacher.

Re: St. Anne's Open Evening - Monday 27th September 2021 6pm-8pm

Although we have only just commenced the new school year our thoughts are already on our Open Evening.

This is a very important date on the calendar, and I hope your families will choose St. Anne's as the school they wish their daughter to attend.

We are delighted to have been awarded the World Class School Quality Mark in July, coupled with our terrific GCSE and A Level examination results means we have much to celebrate.

My colleagues and I are aware of the enormous responsibility we have of not only ensuring an outstanding education for our students, but also to encourage them in their faith.

I attach a copy of our Open Evening flyer and I would be grateful if you would kindly share this via email with your Year 6 Parents & Carers.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Emma Loveland

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs E. Loveland BA (Hons). NPQH

Upper School: Oakthorpe Road, Palmers Green, London N13 5TY Tel: 020 8886 2165 Fax: 020 8886 6552

Lower School: 50 London Road, Enfield, EN2 6EL

Tel: 020 8366 0514 Fax: 020 8366 1168

